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Decision Maker: Standing Advisory Council for Religious Education 

Date:  25 May 2011 

Decision Type: Non-Urgent Non-Executive Non-Key 

TITLE: YOUTH SACRE / ANNUAL EVENT 2011 

Contact Officer: Penny Smith-Orr, RE Adviser 
Tel:   020 8653 8606 Email:  penny.smith-orr@bromley.gov.uk 

Chief Officer: Gillian Pearson, Director of Children and Young People Services 

Ward: N/A 

 
1. INFORMATION 

1.1 Bromley Youth SACRE met at the end of the Spring term and had a showing of the film of the 
Synagogue which is now on the SACRE website. They will be meeting in June to plan the next 
filming session which will be in the Parish Church on 29 June.  The film will hopefully be ready 
to be shown at the Autumn term’s meeting 

1.2 One possibility for the annual event for Bromley SACRE is to hold another 6th form conference 
using the model from 2009 and also invite Key Stage 4 pupils to attend.  The members of the 
Youth SACRE will all be leaving school at the end of July 2011 and a conference would 
encourage new members.  

1.3 The last conference was sponsored by a grant from NASACRE. We have all the materials and 
presentations so the only constraint would be the venue. It may be possible to have the 
conference hosted by one of the schools this time. 

________________________________________________________________________________ 

2. RECOMMENDATION(S) 

2.1 Members to make a decision on the Bromley SACRE annual event. 

Background Documents: 
(Access via Contact Officer) 

Nil  
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